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WANDERERS JUNIOR SCHOOLS CUP
Our Year 5 and 6 APP Boys and Girls team traveled to Wanderers Five club to compete
in the schools cup against other schools within the district.

Both boys teams faced tough competition in their pools and did well to work together until the
very last minute. Although they fell short of success, they showed great sportsmanship and
encouragement for our girls teams. The girls teams showed passion and dedication together to
win all their games in their pool and faced William Clarke in the grand final. They placed second
overall in the competition which is a great achievement and we look forward to more
opportunities for them to showcase their skills and talent.

Congratulations to Willow, Hanna, Tamara, Miley, Anabelle, Olivia, Eliana and Coach Jairo.
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Miss Dayla Tikeri 
Sports Administrator & TAP Coordinator
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